
Project Graduation - 2010

In less than a year from now, the class of 2010 will be graduating from high school.
Parents, do you remember what your graduation night was like? Times have changed
and project graduation events have been created across the country to provide a safer
venue for graduates to celebrate their accomplishments with their high school classmates.

After commencement at the Blaisdell arena, graduates will meet with parents, relatives,
and friends in the Blaisdell exhibition hall. There will be a PG2010 registration area for
graduates to sign in then board their transportation on their way to a fun filled evening.
There will be one or two venues with exciting entertainment, food, prizes, and activities.
Graduates will be returned to Konia field between 6am and 7am the next morning. Our
goal is 100% participation!

It takes a lot of planning, resources, and money to put together a project graduation event
for 450 young adults. We will be soliciting your time and help with donations. In
addition to the class newsletter for communication, we often will send out an email for
quicker communication. If you have not been receiving class and ATP updates via email
(subject line starts with [ks2010]), then please send an email to Ken Kimi at
ATouchAboveTravel@prodigy.net to be added to the list.

Our PG2010 team consists of the following parents:
Core team members

Ken Kimi - Program chair, finances (w/ wife Wendy)
Judy Nakamura - Activities chair (w/ husband Matt)
Doug Loo - Logistics chair (w/ wife Donna)

Steering Committee members - made up of core team plus
Abe Mokunui - Class advisor
Dawn Pasikala - Class parent
Cappy Solatario - Memories chair
Diva Schroeder - Food chair
Corey Au - Security/Chaperone chair
Janine Lum - Prizes chair
Clarissa LaCuesta - Donations/Grants co-chairs

Stay tuned for further updates as Senior year progresses. If you have any questions, feel
free to contact any one of the committee members.


